
As a dedicated member of the Student Government Association, I am running for re-election to 
continue advocating for transparency, accessibility, and student engagement in 
decision-making. My goal is to ensure that every student’s voice is heard and that our Senate 
remains a body that truly represents our community. 

This past term, I served on the Committee for Common Ground Values (formerly the Committee 
on Diversity, Inclusion, and Equity), working to uphold the values that define our UVM 
community. I have helped draft legislation to protect students and expand resources for those 
affected by our current administration, which will be voted on next session, worked on planning 
Sexual Violence Awareness Month, and advocated for accessibility in legislation by consulting 
with disabled students and drawing from my own experiences as a Deaf woman. 

Additionally, I have begun initiatives to make SGA more transparent and accessible, including 
publishing finances and legislation on our website. There is still work to be done, and I am 
committed to continuing these efforts. 

I’m so excited about the opportunity to keep serving as your Senator. With your support, we can 
build a more inclusive and transparent student government. I would be honored to have your 
vote! 

 


